
Welcome DECA Families!  The DECA Parents Club (DECA PC) is proud to
support our students, families, and staff! We hold monthly meetings

the first Thursday of each month at 5:30pm in Room 3/Library. Exact
meeting dates can be found on the attached Calendar of Events. We
are always in need of volunteers and new ideas!!  Please reach out to

volunteer for events at decaparentsclub@gmail.com or be on the
lookout for flyers!

Our primary goal is to promote the amazing school and
community spirit we have here at DECA. We do this by

organizing fun events throughout the year, supporting students
and staff, fundraising, and promoting other important events.

All of the DECA fieldtrips are paid for through DECA PC!

Welcome!

Our Goal:

Volunteers:

We are always looking for volunteers!  We are only able to run events
with the help of others!  Please keep an eye out for more information

regarding volunteering as events draw near. See the Calendar of Events
for Volunteer Opportunities to add to your calendar! To volunteer

during school hours, please see the DECA office for application packets.

Sammy Estrada, President
Angela Dixon, Vice President
Laura Machado, Treasurer

Andrea Bennett, Co-Secretary
Noelle Bondy-Villa, Co-Secretary

Who are We:

DECA Parents Club


